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Mr. John 
Edward Baucom

    Mr. John Edward Baucom
answered God’s call on
Thursday, April 10, 2014, at
Carolinas Medical Center
Main in Charlotte. 
    Memorial services were
held on Tuesday, April 15,
2014, in the Chapel of Leav-
itt Funeral Home with Rev.
Whiley Cash officiating.
    Mr. Baucom was born
February 24, 1950, in
Anson County, a son of the
late George Frank and John-
sie Geneva Gaddy Baucom.

He was a 1968 graduate of
Bowman High School.  He
was employed with A&P for
25 years and later with Wan-
sona for 2 years.
    He confessed Christ at an
early age and attended Pleas-
ant Hill AME Zion Church in
Wadesboro.
    Mr. Baucom was pre-
ceded in death by his par-
ents, and leaves to cherish
his loving memories one
daughter, DeLonda Peguese
of Lilesville; two sons, Ed-
ward Dewayne Baucom and
Dexter Wayne Lilly, both of
Wadesboro; five grandchil-
dren, Lamont, Kenny, Mar-
vin, Quevon and Lala; sisters,
Maxine Capel of Wadesboro,
Betty Stephens of Lilesville
and Joyce Baucom of Wash-
ington, DC; brothers,
George (Susan) Baucom, Jr.
of Silver Springs, MD and
Tracy Baucom of Morven; an
aunt, Nancy Young of Lex-
ington, NC; an uncle, Ed-
ward Baucom of Palm Coast,
FL; special friend James
(Pull) Gaddy; and a host of
nieces, nephews, cousins and
other relatives and friends.
    The arrangements were
in care of Leavitt Funeral
Home.  Online condolences
may be made at leavittfuner-
alhomewadesboro.com.

Landric Reid
Sheriff

Honor • Integrity • Character
Trust • Respect • Courage

Paid for by the Committee to Elect Landric Reid Sheriff

Dedicated to the citizens of Anson County

LANDRIC REID’S MISSION STATEMENT
To improve the quality of life in all communities of Anson County for all citizens, by

preventing crime - not just responding to crime. To ensure that all employees of the Sheriff’s
Office recognize and respect all citizens we serve, and to serve all citizens with integrity and
equality. To gain your trust and respect so as to form a partnership with the court system, county
commissioners and citizens to propel the Sheriff’s Office into a new era of professional service.

LANDRIC REID’S GOALS FOR THE OFFICE OF SHERIFF
• I believe the best way for success as being your Sheriff is to truly implement a
Community Policing Concept.
• One of my opponents has previously stated that he supports “focused deterrence” which he
defined as charging some individuals and not charging others, when they both have committed
the same crime. This clearly shows this strategy may show partiality to some citizens and not
others. This type of favoritism means that some citizens will receive unfair treatment.
• I have previously stated, “I have always maintained that my administration will recognize
and respect all citizens we serve, and serve all citizens with integrity and equality.”
• Under my leadership the Office of Sheriff will focus on efforts in crime fighting and crime prevention
through a more accountable organizational structure,  technology, training and an enhanced
strategy of community policing.
• I further believe that all staff should be well trained and continuously receive education that makes
them more efficient in their duties serving you. I also believe that technology cannot replace good
door-to-door police work in our communities. My administration will seek a relationship in the
county where all employees support their communities - and the communities support their deputies.

I am Landric Reid, and I need your support to make the Sheriff’s Office fair and impartial.
Together we will reduce crime.

I will never paint a picture of myself. Instead, I’ll
let my community service and dedication to the
citizens of Anson County speak for me.  Landric Reid

I will be having a MEET & GREET
AT THE HOME OF MR. J. B. WATSON
SATURDAY, APRIL 19 - 11am to 3pm

438 Tulip Road in Wadesboro
Everyone is invited to come out and express your concerns.

ELECT
ROBERT J. SMITH

COUNTY 
COMMISSIONER

DISTRICT #2

LILESVILLE

“A vote for me is a vote for you”

EARLY VOTING BEGINS APRIL 24 THROUGH MAY 3

Experienced and Dedicated Leader

Paid for by the Committee to Elect Robert J. Smith

ELECTION IS
MAY 6, 2014

LES Honor Rolls
    Lilesville Elementary School has released their Honor
Rolls for the third 9 week period.
“A” HONOR ROLL
3rd Grade Joshua Grantham, Camryn Hines, Parker
Lee, Keivon Pemberton, Peyton Pratt, Madalyn Wright
4th Grade William Smith
5th Grade Rachel Auman, Elizabeth Fowler, Noah
Ratliff, Garrett Sikes, Steven Taylor, Carson Williams,
Hanna Williams
6th Grade Beyonka Berry, Sarah Burr, Adejianna
Hamilton, Erin McIntyre, Kaeley Whitlock
“A/B” HONOR ROLL
3rd Grade Mykajzyiha Bennett, Trudy Bennett, Han-
nah Bolick, Anna Cameron, Caden Clark, Jamarion
Hamilton, Gerald Jones, Savannah Lowery, Sukari
McLendon, MaKayla Williams
4th Grade Leah McLeod, Tyler Streater
5th Grade Quenton Cromartie, Ethan Currie, Samuel
Ingram, Nakayla Robinson, Dylan Sims, Kania Sturdivant,
Jacob Welch
6th Grade Taylor Brigman, JaKira Brown, Kalista Burr,
Kendall Caulkins, Janiah Lindsey, Brianna Little, Kiary
Reyes-Garcia, Auyeshia Wall, Brianna Williams

Arts and Crafts Workshop 
Every Tuesday at Arts Council

The Arts Council invited you to join them each Tuesday
at the Arts Council office for art and fellowship.  Local
amateur artists, whether it is crocheting, painting, sewing,
drawing or other, get together every Tuesday from 1 to 4
p.m. to share ideas and get tips.  Come join in the fun.

There is no registration and no cost, but bring
your own supplies.

Also starting April 1st, Clinton Harward will be
giving drawing lessons.  These are also free, but
please bring supplies.

Contact the Anson County Arts Council for additional
information at 704-694-4950.

218 East Broad Avenue • Rockingham
Phone: 910-997-6535 • Fax: 910-997-6515

Hours:  Mon-Fri: 9am - 5pm  
Sat: 9am - 2pm

INGROUND & ABOVE GROUND POOLS!
SPAS & POOL ACCESSORIES

LINER INSTALLATION

3-Step Program
We offer

Computerized 
Water Testing

REPAIR
CHEMICALS

SALES
SERVICE

A Mother’s Day
Extravaganza
FRIDAY, MAY 2
Doors Open 6pm

Program Starts 7pm

CHURCH OF GOD OF PROPHECY • Highway 52 South in Morven

For information & vendor opportunities call 704-475-5199

BJP Ministries & Promotions Presents...

Featuring: Stella Award Winners Doc McKenzie 
& The HiLites (Lake City, SC)

The Annoited Spiritual Voices (Greenville, MS)
The Brace Boyz (Charlotte)
Sis. Lisa Ingram (Glen Burnie, MD) • Unity (Rockingham)
Rev. Tina Hunt (Fairmont, NC)
Evangelist Brenda Pratt & Destined (Morven)
COGOP Choir & Praise Dance Team (Morven)

Emcee: Mr. Roland Carter

Lady with the most accompanying guest receives a special gift.

Apply Now for Paid Internships with State Government
The Youth Advocacy and Involvement Office within the Department of Administration are accepting additional

applications for the 2014 State Government Internship Program for select projects. The program has 6 remaining
paid internship projects in Raleigh and Pine Knoll Shores. Internships would start May 27 and end on August 1,
2014. Application deadline is postmarked by April 21. The 2014 State Government Internship Project Booklet
describing all rules and available opportunities is now online.

The State Government Internship Program offers students real-world experience in a wide range of state gov-
ernment workplaces. Internships provide opportunities for students to work in their chosen field and to consider
careers in public service. More than 3,600 students have participated since the program was established in 1970.

“In the current job market, it is tough for college students to find paid employment opportunities that
equip them with relevant and meaningful professional experience in their field of study,” said Stephanie
Nantz, Executive Director of the Youth Advocacy and Involvement Office. “This program does just that, as
well as assist state agencies with meeting their missions.”

Paid summer internships are available in locations across the state. They provide
North Carolina students with compensated professional work experience that inte-
grates education, career development and public service. Opportunities exist in nu-
merous recognized fields of study, from accounting to zoology, and interns will also
participate in seminars, tours or other activities designed to broaden their perspec-
tive of public service and state government. Interns will earn a stipend of $8.25 per
hour and work 40 hours per week for 10 weeks in the summer.

To be eligible for the program, a student must be a permanent North Carolina resident
with an overall grade point average of 2.5 or better on a 4.0 scale, and have graduated
from high school and subsequently completed their sophomore year of college before
beginning the internship. Community college students must complete their first year
before beginning the internship. Applicants must be continuing their education in the
fall following their participation in the program. Students having previously held paid
internships at the Youth Advocacy and Involvement Office are not eligible to apply.

Interns are selected through a competitive process overseen by the NC Internship
Council. Selection is based on a review of applications by the Council, student in-
terviews with prospective supervisors, academic records, participation in extracur-
ricular activities and interest in state government.

For more information, please visit the Youth Advocacy and Involvement Office on-
line or by phone at 919-807-4400. Information is also available in campus career
services or cooperative education offices.

Free Food at Burnsville Recreation & Learning Center
The Burnsville Recreation & Learning Center has received a large shipment of

food from the United States Department of Agriculture.  The TEFAP products are
chicken leg quarters and apple sauce.  They will be giving away the food to eligible
citizens on Tuesday, April 22 beginning at 9 a.m.

If you have not already registered, please arrive early to determine if you qualify
for the free food.  Food stamp recipients automatically qualify.

BRLC gives out free food every month on the fourth Tuesday.  They are located
on Highway 742 in Burnsville, across from the Fire Department.  The telephone
number is 704-826-8182.

Youth Night Out at BRLC
Burnsville Recreation & Learning Center invites all children and youth, 5 years old and

up to attend their social Youth
Night Out event on Friday,
April 25.  This social will con-
sist of food, games, music
and getting to know each
other.  Dr. Halie Sturdivant,
a professor from Greens-
boro, will be the special
guest.  Parents and support-
ers are also welcomed.

The event runs from 7 to
10 p.m.  Admission is only
$2 per child.  If you would
like to help support these
events with food or finan-
cially, please contact BRLC
Director Carol Smith at
704-826-8182.

JUST FOR KICKS
Martial Arts Classes

Instructor: Weaver K. Thomas
2nd Degree Black Belt

Discipline
Respect
Honesty
Courtesy

Perserverance

$40 
per month
Extra fees for uniforms & testing

Includes two 
classes per week

TO REGISTER CALL 704-690-3602

Or Visit:  National Guard Armory
488 Anson High School Rd, WadesboroChristian Martial Arts


